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“And Jesus said to him, ‘Go your way; your faith 
has made you well.’ And immediately he received 
his sight and followed him on the way.”  
             (Mark 10:52)  

Faith is believing in something even though you may 
not be able to physically see it. Many people think 
that miracles don’t happen anymore. This is hard but 
try to focus on the positive and not the negative 
things in your life. When you focus on your blessings 
instead of your hardships, miracles will seem 
common. You will see God’s active presence in your 
daily life. You will begin to develop an attitude of 
gratitude. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Emmaus Men’s Mental Health Support  
Are you feeling overwhelmed by guilt, anxiety, or 
constant self-doubt? Do you struggle with 
negative thoughts or find your self questioning 
your decisions? You’re not alone. Our Emmaus 
Men's Mental Health support group in Regina can 
help you find strength, understanding, and a path 
to peace. Our group offers a safe space for men 
facing mental health challenges, providing a faith-
filled environment to share experiences, receive 
encouragement and explore practical coping 
strategies. Through open discussions, prayer, 
educational resources, and spiritual guidance with 
peers, we walk together on our collective journeys 
toward healing and growth. Please note that 
Emmaus groups do not provide professional 
counselling services and are not intended to 
replace professional counselling, medication, or 
therapies. For more information on meeting times 
and locations, and how to join, contact 
emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com or visit our 
website at emmaussupport.ca                 

For more information go to: 
  https://emmaussupport.ca/        -or-  

 https://archregina.sk.ca/group/catholic-health-
care/ 

CUERNAVACA STUDENT MISSION TRIP  
Student mission trip with Cuernavaca Project December 
25, 2025, to January 3, 2026. 

 Open to all Grade 9 to 11 students. Five from each 
Catholic High School will be chosen. For more 
information, call Joan Rink at 306-533-1648 

Read. Pray. Vote!  
Saskatchewan  

Provincial Election 
The October election will offer Saskatchewan 
voters an opportunity to ensure that the 
province is guided by leaders who will provide 
practical and efficient leadership with the good 
of all in mind – including the unborn, the elderly, 
the young, families, and those who are too 
often forgotten by society – as well as workers, 
farmers, business owners, and all future 
generations. 

Catholics are called to participate, in 
accordance with the full measure of talents 
entrusted to us by God, each of us in 
accordance with our own well-formed 
conscience. At a minimum, this means voting 
prayerfully and wisely after having considered 
all relevant issues, the positions of each of the 
candidates and parties, and relevant Church 
teachings. Many of us are called to even 
deeper involvement: volunteering at polling 
stations and other efforts to get out the vote; 
engaging personally with candidates and party 
officials; helping to spread good ideas and 
encourage others to vote properly; or in some 
cases volunteering to assist candidates or 
parties – or even putting ourselves forward as 
candidates. 

To assist you with these efforts, you can visit 
the Catholic Conscience Page at:  

https://catholicconscience.org/Canada/
Saskatchewan/2024-provincial-election/. 

2024 Regina Civic Election  
For your information 

click on the links below 
 

 

 
 

https://www.regina.ca/elections/whos-running/separate-
school-board-trustee/ 

 
https://archregina.sk.ca/newsstory/regina-catholic-school-
board-trustees-whos-running-2/ 
 

Please exercise your right to vote 
on November 13... 

 

Parish Priest: 

Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 
 

Parish Office Coordinator:  

Gabriela Büttner 

 
 

OFFICE HOURS: 

Tuesday         9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

Friday             9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  30 min. before every Mass. 

Anointing of the Sick:  Please call the 
Parish office. 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

Marriage: Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you would like the Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, or 
write it up and drop it in the donation box in 
the Church.   Mass offering is $10. 

MASSES’ SCHEDULE 
Saturday Mass       – 5:30 pm 

Sunday Mass       – 9:00 am 

Tuesday Mass        – 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Mass       – 8:30 am 

Thursday Mass        – 7:00 pm 

Friday Mass        – 8:30 am 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 

1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 

 www.stannesregina.com | office@stannesregina.com 

October 27th, 2024

30TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

     MISSION STATEMENT 

We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word 
and Eucharist, are called to be a caring faith 
community; coming together to celebrate God’s love 
and truth through the sacraments, and make Christ 
present to others through loving service. 
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Saturday – October 26th   

5:30 pm   The Intentions of Joseph Jaldon  

 requested by May Jaldon 

  For Birthday Blessings for Gabriel  

 requested by the Alla Family 
 

Sunday – October 27th      

9:00 am     MASS 
 

Tuesday – October 29th     

7:00 pm   For Work & Safety for Our Family & 

 For a Visa to Canada 

 requested by Ashley Aquino 

    Prayers & Blessing for Our Family 

  requested by the Aquino-Carcay Family 
  

Wednesday – October 30th 

8:30 am   Needs of the Spavor Family 

 requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 
   

Thursday – October 31st       

7:00 pm   † Antonia & Rosario 

 requested by Lorna Ontario 
   Family Safety on Way to Canada 

 requested by Maybeline Tuazon 
 

Friday – November 1st  

8:30 am    For All Souls In Purgatory & for the 
 Forgotten Ones  

 requested by Lorna Ontario 

  For Safe Arrival of Family to Regina 

 requested by Maybeline Tuazon 

 

Readings for Sunday, October 27
th
: 

30
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

1
st
 Reading:      Jeremiah 31.7-9 

2
nd

 Reading:        Hebrews 5.1-6 

Gospel:        Mark 10.46-52 

Lectors:   

   Saturday, OCT 26 – 5:30 pm – Brian Sipe 

     Sunday, OCT 27 – 9:00 am – Rita Omodia  

Collection Summary for OCT 20
th

, 2024 

• Sunday Collection    $0751.20 

• Building Fund     $0275.00 

• World Mission Sunday   $0250.00 

• Good Neighbour Project   $0720.00 

  Total:                                          $1996.20 

Archbishop’s Appeal (up to now) $1605.00 

St. Anne’s Goal for 2024 is:      $19,592.00  

(Amounts Do Not Include Electronic Donations) 

Parish 
Weekly Financial  

Update 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four 
Territory, Traditional lands of the Nehiyawak 
(Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota 
people.  Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Métis people. 

COME LET 
US ADORE  

THE LORD!! 
on Thursday, 

OCTOBER 31st 
At  6 pm 

Before 7 PM 
Mass 

We are ALL invited to an Hour of 
Adoration with Jesus in the Blessed 
Sacrament. 

Come and spend some time in prayer 
with the Lord and you will be blessed! 

Prayer to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
By St. Margaret Mary Alacoque 

Lord Jesus, 
let my heart never rest until it finds You, 
who are its center, its love, and its 
happiness. 
By the wound in Your heart 
pardon the sins that I have committed 
whether out of malice or out of evil desires. 
Place my weak heart in your own divine heart, 
continually under your protection and guidance, 
so that I may persevere in doing good 
and in fleeing evil until my last breath.        Amen. 

The Archbishop’s Appeal is annual both in that it 
happens every year but also in that it runs from 
January to December. The Fall Campaign is what 
most people know as the Archbishop’s Appeal 
although it is only part of it. The Fall Campaign is the 
period from October to December in which we 
actively reach out to donors by sharing Appeal stories 
in the form of videos and sending out the Fall mailing. 

Bulletin Reflection—Gospel: Mark 10:46-52 

Blind Bartimaeus calls out to Jesus and is healed 
because of his unwavering faith. His persistence 
teaches us the power of reaching out in trust. In our 
community, many are searching for hope and 
healing. By supporting the Archbishop’s Appeal, we 
can work to become instruments of God's mercy, 
helping to restore sight to those blinded by despair. 
Through the support of mental health ministry within 
the diocese, those who struggle can find a space to 
work towards healing. Together, we can echo 
Bartimaeus's faith, creating a ripple effect throughout 
our Church and beyond. 

Prayer  

We lift up our clergy in prayer, asking for strength and 
guidance in their ministry. May they lead their 
parishioners toward unity in faith, and may those 
discerning a call to the priesthood find clarity and 
encouragement. 

Our Church Needs  
a New Cross 

 

In May of this year the wooden cross in front of 
our church blew over. We want to replace it and 
the idea has been proposed that it be made of 
metal so as to have a long life. The metalworking 
teacher at Dr Martin LeBoldus High School is 
excited to help us craft the new symbol; to do 
that we need a design and that’s where you 
come in. 

We are calling upon the parishioners of St 
Anne’s to create a design for a cross to be 
installed on the front lawn approximately where 
the previous cross was located. As such it needs 
to be large enough to have presence in the large 
grassed area and be visible from Cowan 
Crescent. The other criteria is that it be 
fabricated of metal, probably steel or aluminum, 
likely not bronze. The design can be as abstract 
or detailed as you want to make it. Structural 
comments and support can be provided by Kelly 
Nelson, co-lead of the buildings and grounds 
team. 

Designs in the form of a sketch or a drawing can 
be submitted, by hand or e-mail, to the parish 
office by November 15, either individually or as 
a team.  E-mail:  office@stannesregina.com 

Feel free to contact Kelly Nelson or Bert Perrault 
if you have any questions.   

We look forward to your designs! 

Notes From the Building and Grounds Team 
We want to thank the St Anne’s Church Fall Harvest team for 
supporting the Buildings and Grounds team financially with the 
proceeds of the recent Fall Harvest sale.  The sale proceeds were 
used to purchase a weed trimmer, a hedge trimmer, a leaf blower, a 
drill and an impact driver.  This equipment was greatly needed and is 
very much appreciated.  Thank you to all who donated items for the 
harvest packages and put them together, and to those who 
purchased them; your generosity of time, talent and treasure is 
God’s word in action. 

Once again the buildings and grounds team is calling out to our parish for 
another person to be a co-lead and help take care of our church facility.   
Whether you are young or mature, male or female, knowledgeable or novice in 
the ways of buildings, we can use your skills.  Please contact Bert Perrault 
(306-535-2116) or Kelly Nelson (306-536-9932) for more information or to 

offer your time, or leave your name with 
Gabriela at the parish office (306-586-0449). 

Lastly, winter is almost here and with that will 
come snow and ice.  The parish needs an 
individual or a team of persons to keep the sidewalks clear this 
coming winter; you can do all of the sidewalks or some of them.  We 
supply all the equipment (snow blower, leaf blower, shovels, ice melt); 
all you provide is some time.  Again, contact Kelly or Bert for details. 
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